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GENERAL COUNSEL OF THE DZ cPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
WASHINGTON 25, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

Your letter of February 18, 1964, requested two copies of all materials concerning Lee Harvey Oswald 
in the files of the Office of Naval Intelligence. 

Attached is the complete file of the Office of 
Navel Intelligence on Lee Harv rvey Oswald. 

for the sake of econo wy, I have not had copies 
meade o© this file as you requested, since the file 
iargely consists of reports of the Federal Bureau of 
Tauvestigation, copies of which are undow btedly already in the files of the Commission. 

Please return the file to this office when it is 
no songer needed by the Commission. ‘ 

Sincerely yours, 

Al) 1 Juke, 
tl) oun McNaughton 

Honorable J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 
President's Commission on the 

Assassination of President Kennedy 
200 Maryland Avenue, N.E. 
Washington, D. C. 20002 
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